
 

Turnitin Plagiarism Detection Software Training for Faculty 

Staff 

 

Date and time:  

Wed, 2015-05-13 11:55  

The Director, Library and Information Services has scheduled Turnitin Plagiarism software 

detection training for academic staff members under the College’s Schools and Institutes. 

The College training is scheduled for 14
th

 May, 2015 from 9.00am to 1.00pm at the 8-4-4 

Computer Lab. 

 


